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Dear Mayor Clayton,

Thank you for signing this year’s resolution in support of Rail Safety Week and officially
recognizing Rail Safety Week in your community.

This railway industry initiative is CN’s largest and most important annual public rail
safety awareness and education campaign. On behalf of CN, our partner Operation
Lifesaver and the lives saved by adhering to our rail safety messages, | would like to
thank you for the role that you played in helping to make this year’s Rail Safety Week
the success that it was.

Rail safety is a shared responsibility and we are grateful for your support in having Rail
Safety Week recognized and having the event officially proclaimed. It is through
communities like yours, sharing and embodying our rail safety messages, that we will
be able to achieve our goal of eliminating railway injuries and fatalities in North
America.

I am proud of and grateful for our collective efforts and | am pleased to award your
community with the enclosed certificate in recognition of your leadership in rail safety.
We hope you will display it proudly!

We are also enclosing a copy of CN’s 100 anniversary commemorative book, 100 Years
of Building a Legacy Together, which tells the stories of the men and women from
across our country, including from your community.

As we move into 2023, we are counting on your continued support of rail safety and of
Rail Safety Week. By looking out for each other and working together, we can help
keep our communities safe all year long.

| wish you and yours a happy and safe new year,

A
o
Stephen Covey
Chief of Police and Chief Security Officer
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To positively change attitudes and behaviours towards rail safety through proactive, targeted enforcement and strategic
education initiatives.



